
Master’s Degree in Physics 
 

The lectures of the course:  
 

High Energy Physics Laboratory 
 
will start on:  
 

Monday September 28th at 14:00 
 

The preliminary schedule of the course is the following: 
 

Monday 14:00 – 18:00 
Tuesday 14:00 – 18:00 

 
Students planning to attend the course should contact a.s.a.p. the lecturer via email 
(massimiliano.fiorini@unife.it) to agree on the proposed schedule and confirm 
attendance to the course. 

 
 
Ferrara, September 22nd 2020 
        Prof. Massimiliano Fiorini 


